
Quite Remarkable! 
Another surprising ‘God-incidence’? 
An example of ‘Faith in Action’ by MU? 
A QR tale for Quiet Reflection? 

Anne Blight tells this month’s story… 

“Last Thursday afternoon I went to the Pharmacy for my NHS flu 
vaccination. The Pharmacist was a lovely young woman who casually 
asked if I had had a good day, whilst she prepared what she needed. In 
the past I wasn’t one for small talk chat, however I’m changing! I told 
her was in a Christian Charity, Mothers Union, and had been to the 
Cathedral for Midday Prayers. Oh! she said, that Charity helped me last 
year. Apparently, she was at Cramlington hospital for a maternity check 
and they found that she had high blood pressure and wouldn’t let her 
out! She had a baby at home about a year old. She said that she was 
given a small plastic bag with toiletries in that she needed until her 
husband was able to bring her own. Her baby was born prematurely 
and she had to stay in hospital with her baby for five weeks.  

I then heard that the family started to attend St Nicholas’ Church in 
Cramlington when the baby was only a few weeks old. Her baby is now 
a year old, and she attends “Little Fishes” with her two little girls on a 
Thursday morning and, as she works part time, arranged to have 
Thursday morning off. She was overcome and ended up in tears telling 
me this but so pleased at receiving her gift from MU. I left her a QR card 
and she was keen to read all about us when I left. Hopefully the lady 
waiting after me hadn’t been there too long!  

So thank you MU members for all your work with hospital bags. I’m now 
thinking that perhaps we should put a QR card in all the emergency 
bags MU members make up for people.” 

Thankyou, Anne, for sharing this – small talk can be Quite Remarkable 
in Jesus’ hands! 

 

 


